
Lizzie Digiacomo
OTR Driver

Dear Lutricia Doong,
 
I am writing to express my interest in the Over-the-Road (OTR) Driver 
position at Swift Transportation as advertised. With five years of dedicated 
experience at J.B. Hunt Transport Services, I have honed my skills in 
long-haul transportation and developed a strong commitment to safety, 
efficiency, and reliability. I believe that my background aligns well with the 
qualifications you seek, and I am excited about the opportunity to bring 
my expertise to your esteemed company.
 
During my tenure at J.B. Hunt, I have successfully managed a wide 
variety of cargo, ensuring timely and secure delivery across diverse routes. 
My experience has not only reinforced my ability to adapt to changing 
conditions and schedules, but it has also taught me the importance of 
maintaining a close attention to detail, particularly when it comes to 
vehicle inspections, load securing, and compliance with DOT regulations.
 
I pride myself on my excellent driving record and my ability to 
maintain composure and efficiency under pressure. I am no stranger 
to the demands of OTR assignments, and I thrive in environments that 
require both independence and teamwork. My commitment to ongoing 
professional development has led me to complete additional training in 
advanced driving techniques and fuel-efficient driving practices, which 
have contributed to reducing operating costs and enhancing overall 
performance.
 
I am particularly attracted to Swift Transportation because of your 
company's reputation for valuing safety and providing drivers with the 
support they need to succeed. I am eager to contribute to a team 
that prioritizes a culture of continuous improvement and respect for 
its drivers. I am confident that my proactive approach to preventative 
maintenance, coupled with my solid track record of punctuality and 
customer satisfaction, would make a valuable addition to your fleet.
 
Thank you for considering my application. I am looking forward to 
the opportunity to discuss how my experience and dedication to the 
profession can be a match for the OTR Driver role at Swift Transportation. I 
am enthusiastic about the possibility of contributing to your team and am 
available at your earliest convenience for an interview.
 
Warm regards,
 
Lizzie Digiacomo
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